
September 3, 2008 
 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention: International Bureau, Ms. Eleanor Lott 
 
    Re: (Corrected Version of Letter filed September 3, 2008)) 

Receive-Only Earth Station E6530, Davenport, OK 
     Notice of Name Change of Licensee 
     FRN: 0003722436 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 This letter is to notify the Commission of a change in the name of the licensee of the above-
referenced receive-only fixed earth station, from VITEL, INC. to VI-TEL, LLC. The company was 
converted to a limited liability company (“LLC”) through a process recognized under Oklahoma 
law as one by which the LLC is deemed to be the same entity as the corporation. The 
commencement of the LLC relates back to commencement of the corporation. Please update the 
Commission’s license records to indicate that VI-TEL, LLC is the licensee of station E6530. 
 
 If any questions arise, please communicate with the undersigned at 703-584-8661 or by email 
at dnace@fcclaw.com. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      /s/ David L. Nace 
 
      David L. Nace 
 
cc: Eleanor Lott (by email) 


